
   
   

     
      

         

  
  

  
  

   
 

   
 

  
   

   
     

     
 
  

    
    

 

Longwood to Lakeshore Project 
Project Update – June 2023 

Thank you for taking a few minutes to read about our progress on the Longwood to 
Lakeshore Project. We know this is a busy time out in the fields for many of you! 

Info gathering and field studies continue…on the ground and from overhead 

As Hydro One continues to study the different 
routes, we will be doing aerial survey work in 
June. During this time, you may see a 
helicopter flying overhead to survey ground 
elevation, vegetation, roads and utility 
infrastructure among other items to help 
gather information about design and clearance 
constraints. 

We are also continuing with other natural 
environment field studies, including for 
example surveys seeking information on the 
presence of migratory birds, amphibians, 
aquatic species, and different vegetation 
communities. Many people have shared 
details about their properties and even invited 
us to visit. All of this supports a robust 
evaluation of the routes and ensures it 
considers local perspectives and information. 
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Thank you for your input 

More than 700 people joined us at the community open houses and many, many others 
participated in our virtual open house or shared comments through email or the 
interactive map. Materials and recordings are available on the project website, under 
public consultation documents. 

Your input is helping us learn more about the local area and how we can minimize the 
effects of the project on communities, the natural environment and individual 
properties. Hydro One is committed to addressing your questions and concerns to the 
best of our ability, and we look forward to more opportunities to continue the 
conversation. 

Please stay in touch 

Should you have any questions or wish 
to provide further feedback, please do 
not hesitate to contact us at: 

Telephone: 1-877-345-6799 

Email: 
Community.Relations@HydroOne.com 

We will continue to provide updates on 
the project website and through emails 
to our contact list as the project 
progresses. 

To be removed from this contact list, email us at the 
above. 
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